
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  

Sent: Tuesday, 21 November 2017 5:14 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: SUMMERS, Ingrid 
Subject: RE: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 
Dear Ms Devasia, 
 
The Deputy President indicates that the AMWU’s request for an extension of time is granted. As a 
result, the AMWU is to file its submissions by 4:00pm on Tuesday, 28 November 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ricky Plummer 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury 
Chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  07 3028 7812 
Level 14, 66 Eagle Street, Brisbane Queensland 4000 
GPO Box 5713 Central Plaza Two, Brisbane Queensland 4000 

www.fwc.gov.au  

 
 
 
From: Abha Devasia [mailto:abha.devasia@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 21 November 2017 4:31 PM 

To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/247 Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
We refer to the above matter. 
 
Interested parties were directed to file submissions in reply on the technical and drafting issues 
arising out of the group 3 decision [2017] FWCFB 5536 by 4:00pm on Friday 24 November 2017. 

 
Regrettably, unforeseen workload demands mean that that the AMWU will likely be unable to 
finalise its submissions in reply by 4pm 24th November.  We respectfully request an extension to file 
and serve our submissions in reply by Tuesday 28th November 2017.  
 
We thank the Commission for its consideration of our request. 
 
 
Abha Devasia 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. abha.devasia@amwu.asn.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1540 | f. +61 2 9897 9275 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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